
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, June 29, 2022 11 :40 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/29/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04353-2022 

Also, please ad to docket 20210015. Note, this for Ms. Lazar, and she already sent an E-mail regarding this issue. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 9:58 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 6:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187518 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Lori Lazar 
Telephone: (305) 794-5073 
Email: Lori3502@aol.com 
Address: 3502 SW 92ND AVE Miami FL 33165 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Lori Lazar 
Account Number: 30132-10236 

Address: 3500 SW 92nd Ave Miami FL 33165 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
"A new minimum base bill of $25, which was approved by the Florida Public Service Commission is now in effect for the 
metered residential customers whose monthly base electric service costs fall below $25." 
I own a duplex in which I have two meters, one for each unit. I live in one side and the other is used by me for storage. 
The bill for the side I use for storage had an average monthly bill between $16-$18. I find that the PSC has approved an 
unfair base charge of $25 plus taxes, which now results in a bill almost twice that, $31.47 to be exact. This is not in 
keeping with trying to conserve electricity. Instead, it only encourages someone like me to use more electricity "to get 
my money's worth". As a retiree of modest means, this approved base rate places an undue financial burden on me and 
others like me. The service address for this unit is 3500 SW 92nd Ave Miami 33165 - Account no. 30132-10236. 

In the unit I live in, service address: 3502 SW 92 Ave Miami 33165 - Account no. 60251-63418 has also seen an increase. 
Same time last year I used 750 KWh the bill was $86.00; this year, while I managed to save electricity and use 703 KWh, 
my bill was $94.33. We are seeing inflationary challenges everywhere - gas, food, services - but to approve a minimum 
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base charge is  not well thought out and insensitive to those with limited means. I hope the PSC will reconsider their 
action. 
 
Thank you, 
Lori Lazar 
 
 
 




